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10 MAY 2024

Dear: Parents/Cuardians

Another week at school has come and gone.

Saturday

| Classes
SPORTS y

Please note that due to

Last week Wednesday our girls played MEPS and came | the large number of
home with a remarkable 38-17 victory. | children and staff

Our Netball Girls played against Kuschke Agricultural High | attending the Sports
School on Tuesday this week. Our U15 girls clinched ' Festival this Saturday
another victory of 21-19. Our U17 team played a very | the Saturday Classes 2
spirited game against their U19 team, our girls were . for Grade 11 on 11 Ma
defeated but fought very hard. ‘: has been cancelled. y

Our Hockey Boys were away at Eric Louw on Wednesday, Grade 12s will still

returning having defeated them 2-1. 1 hafve a Saturday Class
- with Ms Guptar for

During the long weekend a significant number of our English.

soccer and netball children were on campus with their

coaches preparing for this weekend’s Winter Sports

Festival.

Olympiads

Wednesday was the 1st Round of the
Accounting Olympiad — a number of
our children wrote — we await
feedback on their performance but I'm
sure that they have done themselves
and the school proud.

On Thursday our ‘budding
mathematicians’ wrote the 2nd Round
of the SAMO Maths Olympiad.

Thank you to all children who made
use of the opportunity to participate

tkhis week. j
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The much anticipated Annual Winter Sports Festival has arrived. This event is a
favourite for our children, allowing them to engage competitively with children
from Ashbury College, St Francis College, Middelburg College and Tersia King
Learning Academy (TKLA). This year our children are off to Midrand on Friday
afternoon - the busses will depart school at approximately 13:00. We will over-
night at Sunl Midrand and then after a very early rise on Saturday morning, we
head for Tersia King Learning Academy in Tembisa for a day of soccer, netball,
chess, public speaking, robotics and volleyball. This year we are taking around 110
children, accompanied by 11 staff.

If your child is attending the festival, please ensure that their Indemnity Form has
been signed and returned - unfortunately no child will be able to get on the bus
without this form.

Meals (Friday supper, Saturday breakfast and lunch) are provided for the children
but food will also be available on Saturday at the venue should they wish to
purchase additional goodies — children can bring along some money if they choose
but naturally we would avoid large amounts of cash.

\We are looking forward to a super day of spirited competition. )
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Since the day I was small

Till the day I became tall

Since I began understanding things ¢
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Your love has never fallen short ¥ ‘
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You have been my only support 9 o “

I want to hold you tight and hug 'you_ S - &
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